

UNITED NATIONS TRUSTEESHIP COUNCIL



Distr.
GENERAL

T/PET.10/332 2 May 1985

ORIGINAL: ENGLISH

PETITION FROM MR. GLENN H. ALCALAY, NATIONAL COMMITTEE FOR RADIATION VICTIMS, CONCERNING THE TRUST TERRITORY OF THE PACIFIC ISLANDS

MAY

(Circulated in accordance with rule 85, paragraph 1, of the rules of procedure of the Trusteeship Council)

NATIONAL COMMITTEE FOR RADIATION VICTIMS

236 Massachusetts Avenue, N.E.
Suite 506
Washington, D.C. 20002

20 April 1985

The President
Trusteeship Council
United Nations
New York, N.Y. 10017

Dear Sir,

On behalf of the National Committee for Radiation Victims, a non-profit public interest organization dedicated to assisting victims of nuclear technology, I wish to request the opportunity to express some concerns our organization maintains concerning the Trust Territory of the Pacific Islands during the fifty-second session of the Trusteeship Council. I understand that the fifty-second session is scheduled to begin on 13 May.

As a former Peace Corps volunteer in the Trust Territory, and having compiled relevant data for my Ph.D. dissertation in medical anthropology concerning nuclear testing in the Marshall Islands, I would be honoured to share information with the Trusteeship Council. In this context, I hope that it will be possible to act as a petitioner during this year's session.

Sincerely,

(Signed) Glenn H. ALCALAY

Member of the Board

National Committee for

Radiation Victims